
 

 

 

 

10th April 2017 54 Mill Lane, London, NW6 1NJ 

 

 

 

Dear John Diver 

We have been in 54 Mill Lane, London, NW6 1NJ for approximately 2 and half years, it is used as an office only 

with no public access. All our work is taken over the phone. Only staff has access to the office. 

We are not proposing to change anything in the office nor has it been changed since we moved in, so I have only 

attached the existing floor plans. 

Please let me know if you need further information from me. 

Many Thanks. 

 

Kind Regards 

Larraine Behzadi 


